Terrence P. Morris, Esq.

Law Offices of Terrence P. Morris LLC 57 Elm Road Newton, MA 02460 617 202-9132

August 9, 2018

By electronic transmission
Councilor Gregory Schwartz, Chairman
Land Use Committee
Newton City Council
1000 Commonwealth Avenue
Newton, MA 02459

Re:

189-193 Adams Street Petition #137-18

Reconsideration/Recommittal

Dear Mr. Chairman:

I have been informed that reconsideration of the vote taken by the City Council on the above-referenced matter at its last meeting on July 10, 2018 is slated to be taken up at the next Council meeting on Monday, August 13, 2018. In the event that reconsideration is approved, please accept this letter requesting that the matter be sent back to the Land Use Committee. Recommittal is being requested to allow the Committee to review and report on substantial changes made by the petitioner in response to concerns voiced by certain councilors at the last Council meeting.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Terrence P. Morris

Terrence P. Morris

Cc: via email

Marc C. Laredo, Council President Allan L. Ciccone, Jr., Councilor-at Large Alison M. Leary, Councilor-at Large Maria Scibelli Greenberg, Ward Councilor Christopher J. Markiewicz, Ward Councilor Nadia Khan, Clerk of Committee 2018 AUG | 5 AN IO: | 1 David A. Olson, CMC Newton, MA 02459